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From: COLIN Trevena 
Sent: Tuesday, 2 January 2024 3:37 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

I am a 40 years resident of Hobart. I am appalled at the context in which a popular sport has been hijacked using a 
contrived process by vested interests to force the Tasmanian Planning Commission to adjudicate on a development 
proposal that simply does not make economic sense. 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

I wish to confirm that I have read the four (4) pages of the submission and unilaterally support all the material as 
represented and trusting the Tasmanian Planning Commission has the authority and fortitude to use this assessment 
opportunity to reject all potential interference by vested interests. 

Yours faithfully, 

COLIN Trevena 
 




